
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 31/01/2022 9:37:08 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

31/01/2022 

MR Chan Kidson 
3 St Johns CL 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I am writing to you regarding the proposal to build a carpark and increase the number of 
students at St Augustines. 
One of the reasons I love living in Brookvale is because of what a beautiful residential enclave 
we have. 
When we bought in Brookvale, I looked closely at the masterplan for Brookvale, and a large 
factor in us deciding to buy was the fact that zoning changes were not going to made outside 
of the town centre. 
I feel that allowing St Augustines to erect a carpark goes against that intent. 
I would also be very disappointed if the walk I do daily with my daughter was sullied by having 
to look at a carpark built to favour a sexist and elitist institution that she would never be able to 
attend simply because she was born the wrong sex. 
On a practical note, I already find it impossible to find street parking on a school day. My 
assumption is that the carpark will not have parking proportionate to the increase in student 
numbers. Even if the carpark is approved, visitors or delivery people will find it harder than ever 
to park a vehicle when visiting us. 

Please feel free to contact me if you would like clarification on my position. 
Regards 

Chan Kidson 
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